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INSIGHTS + NEWS

Rory Fazendeiro was quoted in Boston Business Journal’s “They’re
publicly traded, and they took PPP money. Should they keep it?”

MAY 6, 2020

Paycheck Protection Program loans, or PPP loans, have been taken out by publicly traded companies.  The question
now is, should they keep the money or return it?  The Boston Business Journal spoke with Rory Fazendeiro about this
situation.

“I don’t think it is clear-cut at all,” said Rory Fazendeiro, a partner at the law firm Bowditch & Dewey. “I think there
are a large number of businesses in Massachusetts and in other states that don’t fit neatly into an easy decision.”

Continue reading “They’re publicly traded, and they took PPP money. Should they keep it?” on the Boston Business
Journal website.

https://www.bizjournals.com/boston/news/2020/05/05/theyre-publicly-traded-and-they-took-ppp-money.html
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